Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 5:05 PM
To: Stevenson, Kirsten <Kirsten.Stevenson@hamilton.ca>
Subject: 2024 Budget

Hello,

This is in responds for feed back on the polices purposed budget. | am in
support of increasing the overall police budget for 2024 no more then
3%. The people of the city of Hamilton have had to make some hard cuts
in their personal budget and | support the city doing the same. That
includes the police.

Thanks,

Sean Hall




